
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Customer 

CORVID-19 

The recent outbreak of Coronavirus across the world is having a huge impact on people’s 
lives, and with the situation changing almost daily we’re all trying to adapt our routine and 
follow the advice given to us by the Government and Health Authorities. 
 
Following the most recent Government Directive we have most regrettably had to CANCEL 
all foreseeable future AUCTIONS and our Horticultural and Florists Sundries departments 
are also closed. 
 
We will try to keep you informed of all developments but the Health and Safety of our staff 
and customers is paramount. 
 
Nevertheless, we will try to provide a service wherever possible to assist our vendors and 
purchasers through these difficult times. 
 
Your help and support is greatly appreciated and we will do all we can to help you to 
continue trading. 
 
We are always mindful of everyone’s safety and we must continue to adhere to 
Government advice. 
 
If you have any questions please email mikeknight@spaldingauction.co.uk  

       Tel  01775 723333 
       Mob  07920 526753 
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